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Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Arbie 
Hansen <hanfor@gmail.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 6:53 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Arbie Hansen 
1316 Princeton Dr NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-2619 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Courtney 
Gonzales <courtneyanngonzales@yahoo.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 8:10 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Courtney Gonzales 
10700 Academy Rd NE Apt 1615 
Albuquerque, NM 87111-7335 
(505) 294-4037 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Deborah 
Hardin <meandra7@hotmail.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 9:25 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Hardin 
2734 Galisteo Ct 
Santa Fe, NM 87505-5660 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Diana 
Zavitz <dizavitz@q.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 4:55 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 
Personally, I cannot think of a much more important resource to protect. And, we are all aware of how fragile how our 
water supply has become, in light of the recent drought in NM. 
Please do not be short-sighted and give in to the money and demands of oil and gas, at the expense of all of us who live 
here!! 

Sincerely, 

Diana Zavitz 
10224 Elmhurst Dr NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87114-4617 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of EMILY 
COONEY <emilybcooney@yahoo.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 3:22 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

EMILY COONEY 
1615 Sunset Gardens Rd SW 
Albuquerque, NM 87105-2842 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Jane 
Engel <jeeips@gmail.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 4:27 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this communication. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Engel 
414 Camino De La Placita Apt 26 
Taos, NM 87571-6195 
(575)737-5321 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Jean 
Genasci <jmbg@aol.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 4:55 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. 

My spouse, James, and I urge you to maintain this effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Jean Genasci 
6147 Talisman Dr NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87120-5401 
(505) 898-8644 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Karen 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Carroll <itsme7779@aol.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 11:53 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 9, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Carroll 
4128 6th St NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87107-3502 
(505) 344-1360 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Lee 
Wyckoff <wylee@unm.edu> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 11:39 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Lee Wyckoff 
4773 Southern Ave SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87108-3439 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Margaret Burr <burravon@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 12:35 PM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Subject: Pit rule 

Do not change the pit rule law. 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Nan 
Naranjo <nannaranjo@comcast.net> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 8:40 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 

effective rule. 
It will be the "greatest 
good for the greatest number of people." 

PLEASE! 

Sincerely, 
Nan Naranjo 
457 Ash St. N.E. 
Albuquerque, NM 87106 

Sincerely, 

Nan Naranjo 
457 Ash St NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87106-4502 
(505) 243-0553 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Patricia 
Schoenberger <spacedgirlhero@msn.com> " 
Friday, June 08, 2012 10:46 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Schoenberger 
13670 Valley View Rd Apt 114 
Eden Prairie, MN 55344-1977 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Philip 
Tonne <ptonne@unm.edu> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 9:11 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

I'm concerned about the possibility that New Mexico will make an irreversible mistake concerning ground water policy in 
the state. 
We've made mistakes with water that we continue to pay for; having to deliver quotas to Texas and using groundwater 
to fill the Pecos for this purpose. Please don't take another step in the wrong direction. 
Water is our most precious resource. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Tonne 
413 Hermosa Dr NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87108-1027 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Roger 
Dahl <rdmisc@dahlsys.com> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 8:41 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Roger Dahl 
1 Fawn Rd 
Cedar Crest, NM 87008-9436 
(505) 286-2385 

1 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Teresa 
Alarid <talarid@earthlink.net> 
Friday, June 08, 2012 1:39 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 8, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Alarid 
2801 Vereda De Pueblo 
Santa Fe, NM 87507-5361 


